
Our Vision

The Oakville Community 

Association wants to contribute to 

creating an engaged, safe, caring, 

and vibrant community where all 

residents enjoy a positive quality of 

life



MIDTOWN PROPOSED OFFICAL PLAN AMENDMENT

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL

APRIL 22, 2024

How did we get here and why?



The Province differentiates between Toronto Urban Growth nodes (400 people and jobs 

per Ha) and Midtown (200 people and jobs per Ha). 

Why do we have a proposed plan that is at or greater than the scale of Toronto in terms of 

density. 

As some residents have expressed: the Town cannot make a developer build, and as 

such, why are you putting more height to make up for Home Depot or other land-owners 

not committing to grow by 2051? 

MIDTOWN SUMMARY REPORT DATED FEBURARY 15, 2024 

still unanswered questions

The consultants referenced multiple times 32,000 people and 17,000 jobs by 2051 and

also stated that the build out estimate is 75,000 people and jobs. WHY?

Ward 3 Newsletter dated February 18, 2024



CONSULTANTS’ OUTLOOK IS FLAWED

The consortium's inclination towards tall buildings and high-density 

developments have impacted their decision-making and planning processes for 

proposing designs and constructing buildings that are more appropriate for 

Midtown and Oakville.



CONSULTATION PROCESS

The feedback on the Midtown consultation process highlights concerns about 

transparency, lack of consideration for alternative views, biased presentation 

of concepts, limited community engagement, inadequate information for 

informed decision-making, and questionable transparency and integrity in 

decision-making at the municipal level.

• Lack of Consideration for Alternative Views

• Biased Presentation of Concepts

• Lack of Opportunity for Informed Decision-Making

• Questionable Transparency and Integrity

Key points of criticism include:



LACK OF CONSIDERATION FOR ALTERNATIVE VIEWS:

The public consultation process seemingly neglected suggestions made by 

members of Council, residents’ associations, and residents. Alternatives 

presented during Town Hall Meetings were not shared with the public, potentially 

limiting the scope of feedback and decision-making.



BIASED PRESENTATION OF CONCEPTS:

• The consultants conducting the public consultation were perceived to be 

biased in their presentation of the proposed concepts, potentially 

influencing attendees to favor tall buildings and high density without 

being presented with alternative options.

• The absence of information on how the 473 online viewers were 

encouraged to provide feedback on the concepts, as well as the limited 

details on attendees (160) interaction with the interactive booths, raises 

questions about the depth of community engagement and input 

considered in the decision-making process.



LACK OF OPPORTUNITY FOR INFORMED DECISION-MAKING:

The absence of metrics on the demographics of users (18,000) and impressions 

(32,000), as well as the focus on only three specific concepts without presenting 

alternatives, suggest a lack of context for attendees to make informed decisions 

on the Official Plan Amendment.



QUESTIONABLE TRANSPARENCY AND INTEGRITY:

• The overall process is characterized as distorted, misrepresented, 

and misleading, raising concerns about the transparency and 

integrity of the decision-making process.

• The passing of minutes on February 27 under questionable 

circumstances reflects poorly on the Mayor and Town Council.



OCA LETTER TO MAYOR BURTON DATED MARCH 28, 2024



OCA CANNOT SUPPORT THE PROPOSED OPA because:

• It was prepared with a lack of consideration for alternative views

• The concepts presented had an element of bias

• There was a lack of opportunity for informed decision-making

• There was an apparent lack of transparency and integrity in the process

• The Midtown that will be seen with this OPA will destroy the fabric of the Town of 

Oakville



OCA CANNOT SUPPORT THE PROPOSED OPA because:

• It does not work for the residents

• It will impact the livability of Oakville

• It will result in uncontrolled growth

• Will negatively impact the future of Oakville 

2010 Municipal Election Postcard 



OCA CANNOT SUPPORT THE PROPOSED OPA because:

Our goal is to prevent the potential future legacy of OAKVILLE as a 

congested, unlivable, and unsafe megacity that the majority of residents 

objected to but was still constructed through mayoral authority. 



OCA PETITION SAY NO TO BILL 23 AND MIDTOWN
Started by OCA President, Michael Reid on February 27, 2024

PROTECT FUTURE OAKVILLE

We, the undersigned citizens of Oakville, do request that the Government of Ontario 

repeal Bill 23 - More Homes Faster Act, 2022, hereinafter referred to as “Bill 23”, and that 

Oakville Council reject the current proposals for the Official Plan Amendment pertaining 

to Midtown.

The provisions of Bill 23 via Midtown will 

have a negative impact on Oakville with 

devastating long-term effects and will 

destroy the nature and fabric of the Town of 

Oakville causing signficant social and civil 

problems in the future.

IN SHORT:

The Midtown Development area as being 

proposed will have significant and devasting 

long-term negative effects on Oakville.



OCA PETITION “SAY NO” TO BILL 23 AND MIDTOWN
Started by OCA President, Michael Reid on February 27, 2024

We request the petition be added 

to the public record of the Town

pursuant to section 11 of the 
Procedure By-law 2020-01.



Sincerely,

OCA Board of Directors


